DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING

HUMAN RESOURCES

March 7, 2005    8:30 a.m.

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Franklin, Jeffrey, Lopez, McCoy, Oshio, Waller, Yaguchi, Yuan

1.
There has been some confusion as to how faculty retiree dates should be reported.  Retirement actually begins the first day after the last day worked.  In order to avoid further confusion, faculty retirements will be recorded on the Board Agenda with both their last day worked and their actual retirement date.   

Marcy will draft a memo to Cabinet and the Deans addressing this issue, informing them how to properly advise faculty so they determine their retirement date properly.

2.
Maria will now be the Colleague Queen of HR.  She will input all data into Colleague.

3.
HR decided to have a staff luncheon twice a year, once in the summer and once before the winter break.

4.
Allene shared information on Customer Service which was obtained from a seminar attended by Urania.

